MARYLAND

STATE BOARD OF ELECTIONSP.O. BOX 6486, ANNAPOLIS, MD 21401-0486 PHONE (410) 269-2840

David J. McManus, Chairman Patrick J. Hogan, Vice Chairman Michael R. Cogan Kelley Howells Gloria Lawlah



Linda H. Lamone Administrator

Nikki Charlson Deputy Administrator

July 3, 2017

Via Electronic Mail Only

Mr. Kris W. Kobach, Vice Chair Presidential Advisory Commission on Election Integrity

Dear Mr. Kobach:

I am the State Administrator of elections for the State of Maryland, and, in that capacity, I oversee access to Maryland voter registration information. The Secretary of State has referred to me your June 28, 2017, letter requesting certain voter registration information.

Your request is prohibited under § 3-506 of the Election Law Article of the Maryland Annotated Code, which governs access to Maryland voter registration lists. In addition, disclosure of some of the information encompassed by your request may be prohibited under State and/or federal law. Accordingly, I am denying your request.

Sincerely,

Linda H. Lamone